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Republic of the Philippines it SEP 29 2022

Bepartment of Ebucation .
2{1 Region IV-A 1 BYZ_!"(M g1 m_
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE 'Ref_no. DMEI3, - 7022

27 September 2022
DIVISION MEMORANDUM

DM No. %13 | s. 2022

PERSMISSION TO CONDUCT CATECHETICAL INSTRUCTION IN DEPED
QUEZON SCHOOLS BY THE TRAINED VOLUNTEER CATECHISTS OF
THE DIOCESE OF LUCENA TO GRADES 1 - 10 LEARNERS
FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2022 - 2023

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents,
Curriculum Implementation Division Chief,
Schools Governance and Operations Division Chief,
Education Program Supervisors,

Concerned Public Schools District Supervisors,
School Heads, and
All Others Concerned

1. This Office announces the approval of the request of Rev. Fr. Virgilio S. Nadres, Jr.,
Director of the Diocesan Catechetical Commission, Diocese of Lucena for the trained
volunteer catechists of the Diocese to conduct Catechetical Instruction (Education and
Faith) to Grades 1 — 10 learners of DepEd Quezon schools within the Diocese of Lucena
for the Academic Year 2022 - 2023.

2. Relative to the approved request, schooel heads in consultation with the Public Schools
District Supervisors, are enjoined to look for the best feasible time for the DepEd
Quezon learners to receive Catechetical Instruction from the trained volunteer
catechists which should be made optional for our students.

3. See the attachment for details of the approved request.

4, Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is d.

ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR., EdD
Assistant Schools Division
Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
cid-ims/ jam/rgn/ 09/ 27/ 22
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“Creating Possibilities, Inspiring Innovations”
Address: Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon
Trunkline #: (042) 784-0366, (042) 784-0164, (042) 784-0391, (042) 784-0321
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Website: www.depedquezon.com,ph




oo, Diocesan Catechetical Commission

; s § Diocese of Lucena
"«  Sentro Pastoral, [sabang 4301 Lucena City, Philippines
Telephone no. 042-788-06-51

September 1, 2022

Mr. Elias A. Alicaya, Jr. EdD
OIC-School Division Superintendent
Division of Quezon

Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon

Dear Mr. Alicaya:
Greetings of Peace in the Lord!

The Department of Education is always concerned for the good education of our young people.
The world also need education in faith for the precious gift the Church can offer the modern
world confused and restless as it is - to form the moral and spiritual values of our young ones for
the moral recovery of our society. The Church is very confident that this is what we both
envisioned.

In this regard, may we request your good office to grant permission to our trained volunteer
catechists to conduct Catechetical Instructions (Education in Faith) to our students from Grade 1
to Grade 6 and Junior High School within the Diocese of Lucena for the Academic year 2022-
2023.

The Ecclesiastical Dirstrict of Lucena (Roman Catholic Bishop of Lucena) covers the following
municipalities for your information and assistance:

Atimonan Unisan Mauban Dolores
Padre Burgos Lucban Candelaria Tiaong
Pagbilao Agdangan Sampaloc San Antonio
Plaridel Sariaya

May we request for an official memorandum addressed to the District Supervisor and
Coordinating Principals of the Elementary and Junior High School addressing the same purpose.

Our deepest gratitude for your kind attention in this regard, an assurance we can give is that you
are remembered in our prayers and works of mission. May God bless you in your holy endeavors
in the academe.

Respectfully yours,

REV. FR. VIRGILI:; S. NADRES JR.

DCC - Director
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S Diocesan Catechetical Commission

e 5 Diocese of Lucerta

" ~— Sentro Pastoral, [sabang 4301 Lucena City, Philippines
B g st Telephone no. 042-788-06-51

September 1, 2022

Mr. Ehas A. Alicaya, Jr. EdD
OIC-School Division Superintendent
Division of Quezon

Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon

Dear Mr. Alicaya:
Greetings of Peace in the Lord!

The Department of Education is always concerned for the good education of our young people.
The world also need education in faith for the precious gift the Church can offer the modern
world confused and restless as it is - to form the moral and spiritual values of our young ones for
the moral recovery of our society. The Church is very confident that this is what we both
envisioned.

In this regard, may we request your good office to grant permission to our trained volunteer
catechists to conduct Catechetical Instructions (Education in Faith) to our students from Grade |
to Grade 6 and Junior High School within the Diocese of Lucena for the Academic year 2022-
2023.

The Ecclesiastical Dirstrict of L.ucena (Roman Catholic Bishop of Lucena) covers the following
municipalities for your information and assistance:

Atimonan Unisan Mauban Dolores
Padre Burgos Lucban Candelaria Tiaong
Pagbilao Agdangan Sampaloc San Antonio
Plaridel Saniaya

May we request for an official memorandum addressed to the District Supervisor and
Coordinating Principals of the Elementary and Junior High School addressing the same purpose.

Our deepest gratitude for your kind attention in this regard, an assurance we can give is that you
are remembered in our prayers and works of mission. May God bless you in your holy endeavors
in the academe.

Respectfully yours,

REV. FR. ‘VllllGlul_.lz(ﬂ)'1 S. NADRES JR.

DCC - Director



